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bcc 

"Stuart Colvinn Subject Proposed Detour for Bass Lake Road improvements 

Helen: I am writing to you to ask you to support the DOT recommended detour that has been proposed 
for use during the road work improvements scheduled for Bass Lake Road. As much as any detour will 
be an inconvenience, I am very concerned at the alternative proposal - with the volume of traffic now using 
Bass Lake Road, the intersection of Country Club Road and Terra De Dios Drive will be a huge 
bottleneck. I am also concerned at the stretch of Country Club Road that runs parallel to Hwy 50, where 
there is no barrier to stop cars going over the side of the road down the embankment onto Hwy 50. With 
this volume of traffic (Country Club + Bass Lake Road), the possibility of such an incident will increase 
significantly. Driver frustration with traffic delays will just exacerbate the situation. 

Regards, 

Stuart Colvin 
2401 Summer Drive 
El Dorado Hills. 95762 


